
City of Portsmouth, NH Department of Public Works 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

BID #34-21 

Bidding, Contract Requirements and Specifications Contract Documents 

Sagamore Avenue Sewer Extension 

Issued: June 15, 2021 

This Addendum modifies and is henceforth part of the original document marked Sagamore Avenue 
Sewer Extension Bidding, Contract Requirements and Specifications. Bidders must acknowledge this 
Addendum within their proposals. Failure to do so may subject a proposal to disqualification. 

The mandatory Pre-Bid meeting and Bid Opening for the Sagamore Avenue is on hold. This hold is to 
allow for the completion of the 30 day public comment period of the Environmental Review. This public 
comment period is required per Env-Wq 508. The posting of the Environmental Review was advertised 
in the Portsmouth Herald on May 27, 2021 and is available for review on the City’s website here: 
https://www.cityofportsmouth.com/publicworks/sagamore-ave-sewer-extension-project. The public 
comment period ends on June 25, 2021. After comments are received and processed new dates for the 
mandatory Pre-Bid meeting and Bid Opening will be released by a subsequent addendum.  

 

End of Addendum #1 
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